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Dear Alumni, Family, and Friends;

I hope that you enjoy reading this edition of “The Tradition”. In this issue of our
annual newsletter, we hope that you find items that bring back memories of some
of the traditions that were part of your time at Bishop Donahue High School.

Each era had their own traditions and remembrances. Many alumni remember:
the state Catholic basketball tournaments, after the game dances, daily morning
masses, lunch at Rudi & Eddie’s, the green blazers, the homemade rolls at
lunchtime, and many other activities that made Bishop Donahue a very special
place for all of us.

As activities and events have changed over the years, certain traditions have
remained constant. “Donahue Spirit” has flourished as all of our students, past
and present, have shown great pride in our school and in our accomplishments.
We also continue the tradition of providing great opportunities for our students
in the areas of spiritual development, academic development, athletic
development, and social development.

I would especially like to recognize and thank our Development Director, Mrs.
Donna Krupica, for her work in putting this newsletter together and helping to
spark many memories of the great times we all have had at Bishop Donahue!

God Bless
-~ " 0
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BDHS Class of 1982

CONGRATULATIONS

Bishop Donahue High School
Class of 1959

Our FIRST graduating class will be celebrating
their 50th year reunion this summer. Plans are
being made for a celebration on August 15th,
2009 at Oglebay Park. The school will also be
planning some special events for the Class of
1959 as they return to their Alma Mater.
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The future is yet

to be seen. However, we all

picture in our minds the “FUTURE” Bishop
Donahue! With all of your pictures of the future
of Bishop Donahue we will ensure her “Legacy!”
The students will carry on all that Bishop
Donahue WAS, IS and CAN‘BE! ThanK you for all
your Support and your continued support of the
students and school! CB@

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOoU!

The entire Bishop Donakiue community ”gUNITED
wishes to thank Bishop Michael 7. @ransfte[cf

for his most generous support of our doors,
windows, and bleacher projects at our school.
His support has truly provided for a more
appealing, a more energy efficient, and a

safer environment for all of our students!

-

We also would like to thank Jodi
Block for her donation to our outside
improvement project. The marquee
sign at the activities entrance truly
enhances our building and enables
us to display the great pride we have

in our school!

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!

COMING EVENTS
MARCH APRIL
Longaberger Basket Bingo School Musical
Open House 300 Club Dinner

Dial for Donahue Hall of Fame
Night at the Races
MAY

3 Angels Service Day
Dress for Success - Tea
Baccalaureate
Graduation

Reverse Raffle

FACULTY & STAFF

Mr. Dan Angalich - Principal
Mr. Tom Wise - Assistant Principal
Mrs. Donna Krupica - Director of Development

Mrs. Kim Pelley - Administrative Assistant

Dr. Robert Ball Bro. John Byrd

Mr. Jim Dailer Mr. Donnie Gillis

Mrs. Loretta Metz Mrs. Christine Mitsch
Mr. Michael Oliver Miss Lindsey Pastorius
Mr. Geno Polsinelli Mrs, Paula Przelenski
Miss Mary Beth Ray Mrs. Cynthia Rogers
Miss Paige Williams Ms. Janice Zalewski




DEVELOPMENT NEWS

The Development Office continues to look.
to the future for Bishop Donahue.

Enrollment sits at 144 students for this
year!

The recruitment process continues year
round. Through Marketing, Open House, Elemen-
tary School Visits, Elementary Games Day, Ath-
letic Invites, and word of mouth we continue to
put Bishop Donahue out there as a definite educa-
tional institution for students of the Ohio Valley
to choose.

Our Tuition Assistance and Scholarship
Programs are a definite recruitment tool. It is very
important that we fiave these tools, as many of our
families struggle with tuition. These projects help
make a difference in sending their child to Q?is/?p
Donatue. We ask that you generously consider
contributing to these two programs and help us
Keep the opportunities awil{zlﬁ e for the families.

‘Z7£ Development Office works with a
grant committee that has organized to assist in
the various projects at the school. This committee
works with the Director of Development and the
Principal to seek out projects for the school and set
goals, procedures, and investigate grants for these
projects. Through this committee many of the proj-
ects being done at the school currently were brought
to the forefront for consideration.

Fundraising at the school, on all levels,
goes through the Development Office. It is to en-
sure that events that are scheduled are at the best
possible time to be as successful as they can be.

Some of our future endeavors are to fin-
ish renovating the Science Department, put in a
handicap accessible entrance ramp at the North
end entrance, and a new brick athway and new
landscape at the South entrance of the school. The
Development Office will continue to seek funding,
grants, and donors for all aspects of the school.

We encourage all Alumni, Friends, and
Families to invest in the current and future stu-
dents of Bishop Donahue.

If you have any ideas, donor information,
or grant information please feel free to contact me at
304-233-3850 or you can e-mail me at dkrupica@
hotmail.com.

Donna Krupica
Director of Development

MARIST
BROTHERS
CELEBRATING
THEIR

1929 ANNIVER SARY
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WHAT'S NEW
aT
BISHOP DONAHUE?

Handicap accessible bleachers in the gym.
Stage Curtains and Stage Lightiny.
State of the Art Soun Systerm in the gym.
School Windows
Entrance Doors at North and South Fntrances.
Bishop Donahue Floor Entrance Mats.
Lighted Marquee Sign for the school.

usic Lab, computers, and equipment.
Refrigerator for the Culinary Arts.
Science Department upgrades and expansion.
Computer and printer ffr Science Teacher.
Picture composites in hallways of ALL graduates.
Freshly painted gym.
French classes, Art classes, and Math classes.
Four Hundred green chairs.




SPIRITUAL DEVELOPMENT

Bishop Donafine High School continues the tradition of providing
outstanding opportunities Sfor spiritual development for its students. The
entire school community meets on a daily basis to offer its prayers to God.
Regular celebration of the Liturgy is made possible because of the active
participation of the priests in our parisﬁes‘

Many other opportunities are provided that enable our students
to develop 5piritua[[_t/. Class retreats, in cluss discussions, participation in
outside retreats (Teens Encounter Christ, eic) are all factors in each student’s
faith development. One of our beliefs is that our students should “Enter to
Learn Christ, and ‘Exit to Serve Christ”.

An important aspect of our spiritual development is our emphasis
on having our students learn to serve others. Students have participated in
many different volunteer activities this year to include: Special Olympics,
“WalK for a Cure’, Shoe Box Santa project for Appalachian Outreach, winter
coat and clothing drive, toy drive, and serving dinners at the Sisters of St.
Joseph St. John Parish, and the 187 Street Center, Students are mentors,
tutors, and committee members of the Marshall County Drug Coalition.

* Twenty-six of our twenty-nine seniors participated this year in our Three
Angels Blood Drive. We are so proud of the work that our students do in the
community!

ACADEMIC DEVELOPMENT

Our strong academic tradition also continues to grow. This year
we have added additional staff members that Aave enabled us to meet many
of our objectives. ‘We are able to Keep class sizes smaller in order to provide
more individual attention even as our enrollment continues to grow. We
are able to provide a learning center to help those students that may need
additional help or modifications to their curriculum or learning styles. We
fiave been able to add more varied electives and advanced classes for our
students.

Through agreements with Wheeling Jesuit University, West
Virginia Northern Community College, and West Liberty State College we
are able to provide the opportunity for many of our students to take college
level courses. Exciting new classes in Forensic Science, French, and Digital
Video Production have also enfianced our curriculum.

ATHLETIC DEVELOPMENT

The opportunities for involvement in athletics continue to
grow at Bishop Donakue. We remain a highly competitive program in the
Ohio Valley Athletic Conference, the Mason-Dixon Conference, the River
Valley Football League, and the state of West Virginia. Our school fielded
teams this year in Football, gogﬂ Cross Country, ’Vo[[eyﬁa[[, Boys and Girls
Basketball, Wrestling, Cheerleading, Baseball, Softball, and Track and Field.
If the numbers warranted, we would provide junior varsity and/or freshmen
teams in certain sports in order to provid’e the maximum opportunities for
participatian.

We are truly blessed at Bishop Donafue to have a very active
Athletic Board and many parent volunteers who work to provide the funds
necessary to field such an aggressive and active sports progrant.

SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT

Itis e{treme[y important for our students to learn to work, live,
and interact with one another. Respecting each other’s differences, respecting
their opinions, and learning to work together to make a difference in our
communities and in our world are some of the things our students learn about
and work towards as they grow as a person at Bishop Donahue.

Many of our social activities, Homecoming, Prom, athletic cvents,
and the school musical, give our students the opportunity to grow 50cia[l}/
and to learn to work with one another.
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FOUNDERS CLUB

$10,000.00 and up

Anonymous
Diocese of Wheeling - Charleston
Jodi Block

BENEFACTORS CLUB

$5,000.00 - $9,999.00

‘Evan G. Roberts Trust
Maryland Province of Society of Jesus

GOLD CLUB
$1,000.00 - $4,999.00

Grand Trunk Western Railroad

Scott Melkp Scholarship

William ¢ Carol Yarnall

Jonathan ¢ Roselyn Turak

Thomas Turak.

Charles ¢ Carolyn Lewis

Dr. Garry Lewis, D. D. 5.

Gold, Kpourey, and Turak.

United Way of the Upper Okio Valley
Alymeyer Funeral Home

Wells Fargo

Nich Sparachane Scholarship Program

GREEN_CLUB
$500.00 - $999.00

Lou and Sandra Frasnelli

Exxon Mobile

Julie Chincheck

Patricia Haegele

Auto Choice

Berry, Kessler, Crutchfield, Taylor
and Gordon

Gladys Key

PATRON CLUB
$250.00 - $499.00

Northwood Health Systems

BBer T

Wheeling Medical Park

Reynolds Memorial Hospital

John Heath

Marty Straganac

Senate Judiciary Committee
Wesbanco

Wal-Mart

Pankandle Cleaning and Restoration

SPONSOR CLUB
$100.00 - $240.00

Valentine WesolowsKki
Stanley Chincheck.
Michael Granato
Sally Vargo

Michael Oliver

Dan & Kim Angalich
James e Kim Hodges
Denny & Pam Bowman
Ed ¢ Loretta Metz
Mary Sue Rodriguez
Roger & Cathy Frame

BISHOP DONAHUE

DONORS
2007 - 2008

AXA Foundation

Larry & Joyce SKrzypek.
Shawn ¢ Vickie Pennybacker
Michael & Rebecca Haller
Robert Yurcina

Alfred & Susan Renzella
Mary Jean Brown

Tom McConkey, Jr.

Bill e Kim Yurisko
James & Rosemary Welsh
Robert Varlas

Helen Gasparvoic

Daniel & Judy Ujcich
Owen Delp

Carl Trussell, Ir.
Lawrence & Deborah Campbell
Torny & Barb Bradcovich
Cindy Cook.

George & Sigrid Little
Patty Klinedler

Mail Pouch Credit Union
Veronica Somplack.

Mary Bowen

Project Best, Inc.

Mr. Don Mason

George & Donna Sidiropolis
Chris & Jacqueline Pyler
Rudy Bilich

Chris Kessler

Generations Restaurant
Jerry’s Mini Mart

PPG Industries

United Bank

Blazer's Towing

Grisells Funeral Home
Greg and Cathy Gellner
Frank Calabrese

Sister T. O’Connor

John ¢ Tara Wise
Yoonne Kolibash

Cristine Maynerik.

Ed ¢ Rita Swierkos

Pete e Patricia Kurelac
Katherine Long

Thomas ¢ Jill Wise
Undo’s Restaurant
Prudential Select Realty
Swisher International

FRIENDS CLUB

$1.00 - $99.00

George & Jane Krupica
Brooks Real Estate

Sally Joseph

Marketing Media
OVIBDC

Elden Haught

OV Industrial & Business Dev.
Rose Heath

George ¢ Rose Yates

John Shinsky

Anita Criblez

Thomas ¢ Chris Holmes
Charles Melko

William er Rita Kplibash
Thomas e Kathy Howard
Andrew et Lora Kociban
Susan Smith

Tom ¢ Donna Krupica

Alice Wise

Gino Delbert

Father Joseph Hayden

Carl ¢ Barbara Jura
Michael & Mary Beth Lucas
Donald e& Vera Anderson
Theodore ¢ Kathleen McCombs
George € Susan Saseen

Jena Saseen

Norman e Barbara Vilkoski
David e Linda Obranovich
Brother John Byrd

Ross & Kathleen Jeffers
Janice ZalewsKi

Warren e Shirley Stillwell
Father Tom Schiffer

Jack ¢ Rosemarie Zearott
Michael e Susan Pearl
Ethel Nice

Ronnie ¢ Kitty Patrick
Elizabeth Varlas
Communications Workers of America
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Parents of Alumni: If this Pub-
lication is addressed to your son
or daughter who no longer re-
sides in your home, please notify
the Advancement Office of his or
her new mailing address.

Thank you.
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Mr. Pete Kurelac - (97) - received his Law Degree and he
Works as a lawyer and resides in Moundsville.

Marty Adamaik - (71) - Lives in New Mexico and works at
Pizza Hut. This is his 24" year there !

Mr. Geno Polsinelli - (94) - Currently teaches at Bishop
Donahue and him and his wife live in Benwood.

Mrs. Jane (Termin) Duffy - (81) - She is the principal of
Sherrard Elementary School and resides in Warwood with her
husband Pat and son Patrick.

Bernard - (73) - and Sharon - (74) - Twigy celebrated their 30"
Wedding Anniversary in 2008.

Mr. Jeff Kessler - (74) - was re-elected State Senator of
WY and he resides in Glen Dale with his wife and 4 children

Lt. Cmdr. Thomas Welsh - (86) - resides in Naples, Italy
with his wife and 5 children. He is the Director of
International Law and Civil Law.

Mrs. Lauren Twigg Krupica - (2004) - married Troy Krupica
- (2002) - in June and is in her first year of Law School at
Catholic University of America in DC.




